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Public Notice 
 

 

 

Pickaway County is in the process of executing a new agreement with Ohio’s State Historic Preservation 

Office (SHPO) to facilitate compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act for projects that are 

funded through the Ohio CDBG Small Cities Program. 

 

The County is seeking comments from interested residents.  Section 106 of the National Historic 

Preservation Act requires Pickaway County to identify residents and organizations with an interest in 

historic preservation, and to invite them to participate in consultations about the potential effects of 

proposed projects it carries out that may have an impact on historic properties.  

 

Pickaway County encourages interested parties to contact Tim McGinnis, Pickaway County Planning and 

Development Director, if you wish to obtain information and provide comments regarding future projects 

at 740-420-0453, or by email at tmcginnis@pickawaycountyohio.gov.  

 

 

 

 

Post on county website from May 22nd - June 9th.  
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